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Many many antique and old guns serial numbers have been worn off or don't exist. 

All this bill will do is punish law abiding citizens who currently own weapons that have 

been passed down to them through generations. It is unreasonable to expect 

everyone to serialize their old or antique weapons. Many of the guns are no longer 

even operable. To charge/prosecute anyone who hasn't broken a law for housing a 

"“undetectable firearm" is unconciousable.  


